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Reception Newsletter 
Hi Reception! Thank you to those children at home who have sent 

pictures into us! You can send in any pictures to: office@meridian.e-

sussex.sch.uk. Have a great weekend! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to those at home who are watching our Loom videos! We 

hope you have found them helpful. The most popular one this week 

was The Colour Monster video!  

This is Alex’s worry 

monster! We love 

the colours you have 

used, Alex!  

 

Dominik has been 

doing so much home 

learning, well done!  

In school, the children have 

LOVED creating their 

favourite pages from The 

Colour Monster! We explored 

different textures and 

practised our observational 

drawings. 
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